
Open invitation to everyone living in the Parish of Chalgrave 
  

It is our ‘Annual Get-Together’ –  
Parish Assembly 

 

Thursday 18th April 2019 
 

7:30pm  
 

Memorial Hall, Tebworth 
 

This is an informal event where you can find out what’s going 
on, ask questions, meet new people - and maybe get involved 
in our community activities. 
 
Our M.P. Andrew Selous, Central Beds. Cllr. Mark Versallion 
and representatives of organisations within Chalgrave will be 
attending – Memorial Hall, Senior Citizens, WI, Sports Club, 
Parish Church, West Trust, etc. – who will talk briefly about 
their activities over the past year and what’s on their agenda 
for the coming year.  
  
Drinks and nibbles will be provided.  

 
We hope to see you there.  
Chalgrave Parish Council 
 

 


